
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 20-006 

For Additional Information, Contact:  

Sarah Millard, Director of Strategic Communications 

Office:  608-364-6726 

Email:   millards@beloitwi.gov  

 

Beloit Police Department Changes Lobby Access 

March 17, 2020 – We are closing our lobby in order to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 to the public 

and to our staff.  

We will be operating as we normally do for after-hours service with a phone outside of the lobby. We will 

assist via phone and will only open the lobby window if absolutely necessary. We encourage individuals to 

call first if they need to make a records request or have a general inquiry. 

Please see the below numbers to call in lieu of coming into the station: 

 Emergency: 911 

 Non-emergency: 608-757-2244 

 Booking: 608-364-6845 

 Records: 608-364-6801 
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